
 
 

Report of the HSA 
 

 
HAPPENINGS 

● Our sweater order arrived and almost all have been picked up by people who 
purchased them during our office hours last week. 

● We ordered McGill History laptop stickers to give to constituents for free at 
events. They are beautiful and people have been enjoying them. 

● The HSA’s Research Brunch was Thursday morning in RVC West Lounge and it 
went very well! Attendance was good, the atmosphere was very positive, and the 
professors spoke to us afterwards about how much they enjoyed sharing their 
work with students. 

● I submitted revisions for our Constitution to separate the External/Academic 
portfolio in two. Hopefully every report of the HSA in years ahead will be 
respectfully submitted by the HSA VP External Affairs, not joint External/ 
Academic!  

● The outgoing HSA congratulates the newly elected executive team and wishes 
them a fantastic year ahead. 

● Many thanks to the AUS for their continued support of the HSA this year. 
 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
Rachel Almuli 
HSA VP External & Academic Affairs 
 


